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Christchurch Northern Corridor

SH1 - CONTRAFLOW ON 
WAIMAKARIRI BRIDGE 
The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance is lifting more beams into place on the 
Waimakariri Bridge over the weekend. To do this 
work we need to contraflow traffic over the 
bridge.

On Friday and Saturday night (16 and 17 
August) from 6pm to 6am we will close the 
southbound bridge and put both north and 
southbound traffic onto the northbound bridge - 
one lane in each direction.

For the safety of the road users and workers, 
there will be a temporary 60km/h speed limit in 
place along the work site during this night work. 
Please note there is already a temporary 80km/h 
speed limit in place during the day.

TRAM ROAD OFF-RAMP 
NIGHT CLOSURES 
We need to close the Tram Road off-ramp and 
the left traffic lane on SH1 for four nights next 
week to install cables for future street lights. 

On the nights of Sunday 18 to Wednesday 21 
from 7pm to 7am Tram Road off-ramp will be 
closed and SH1 will be reduced to one lane from 
the Waimakariri Bridge to just beyond Tram Road.

Tram Road off-ramp users will need to continue 
up to the Ohoka Road off-ramp and follow the 
posted detour via Island Road. 

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us 
at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our office 
at 145 Winters Road in Mairehau, accessed 
from QEII Drive only (left in and out). 




